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Please support HB 4122 and our valued community members currently enrolled in 

DACA in Oregon. It is important that we show residents enrolled in DACA that we 

want them to continue to live and thrive in Oregon and we appreciate their 

contributions to our community. Thank you for your work and consideration of HB 

4122.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Renee Goin 

Bend, Oregon  


